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Second Sunday Epiphany  
14th January 2018 

Epiphany-tide 
 
 

Sunday  14th  THE SECOND 
SUNDAY OF 
EPIPHANY  

 
2nd Week in Ordinary Time 

9:00 am  
9:15 am 

10:30 am 
10:30 am 
6:00 pm 

Parish Mass 
Choir Practice  
Parish Mass 

Sunday School  
Evensong & Benediction  

Saint Helen’s 
Saint Leonard’s 
Saint Leonard’s 
Loftus Town Hall 
Saint Helen’s  

      

Monday  15th  Epiphany-tide 10:00 am  Prayer Book Mass Saint Leonard’s  
      

Tuesday 16th  Epiphany-tide 7:00 pm 
7:45 pm 

Mass 
Bible Study Group  

Saint Leonard’s  
Saint Leonard’s 

      

Wednesday  17th  Saint Anthony 1:30 pm Funeral Saint Leonard’s  
      

Thursday  18th  Epiphany-tide 7:00 pm Saint Helen’s PCC The Rectory  
      

Friday  19th  Saint Wulstan 7:00 pm Annual Pantomime Trip Whitby  
      

Saturday  20th  Saint Sebastian  --- --- --- 
      

Sunday  21st  THE THIRD 
SUNDAY OF 
EPIPHANY  

 
3rd Week in Ordinary Time 

9:00 am  
9:15 am 

10:30 am 
10:30 am 
12:30 pm 

6:00 pm 

Parish Mass 
Choir Practice  
Parish Mass 

Sunday School  
Baptism  

Evensong  

Saint Helen’s 
Saint Leonard’s 
Saint Leonard’s 
Loftus Town Hall 
Saint Leonard’s  
Saint Leonard’s  

 
 

     

At the Sunday Mass 
 

Our hymns are taken from…Celebration Hymnal for Everyone  
Introit Hymn Offertory Hymn Post Communion Recessional Hymn 

661 285 624 241 
 

We pray for the sick and for those who care for them, praying especially at this time, for… 
Carrie Anne Barnes, Andrew Downs, Marjorie Downs, Marie Downs, Irene Duck, Fr Gordon Fisher, Myrtle Fishlock, 

Andy Harrison, Eileen Henderson, Margaret Hodge, Allan Howard, Lillian Johnson, Brenda Lightfoot, 
Leigh Marshall, Betty Pennock, Jack Robert, Lillian Swallwell, Fr Edmund Wheat, Chloe Whitney & Keith Wilcox 

 

We pray for those who have recently died and especially for…Michael Ramsay 
We pray also for those whose anniversaries of passing take place at this time of the year, and especially 
for…Joan Boyes & Ruth Williams  
 
THANK YOU and well done to everyone who supported the Saint Helen’s Church Monthly Bingo last week, which 
made £100 profit for Church Funds!  PLEASE NOTE that the next bingo will take place on Thursday 1st February 2018 
7:00pm for a 7:30pm start.  All are welcome.   


